
Yr4 Newsletter 
Week beginning 05.03.18 

World Book Day: 

Well done to all the children for dressing up as their favourite book 

character last Thursday. There were some fantastic costumes!! We 

hope you have enjoyed spending the book token on your new favourite 

book!  

 

Science Week: 

The week beginning 19th March is Year 4’s Science Week. We will be 

linking all of our lessons to our topic of ‘Living Things and Their 
Habitats’. We will have a visit from the Animal Lady, investigate 

different habitats and visit Forest Rangers.  

4B will visit Forest Rangers on Monday 19th March 

4VW will visit Forest Rangers on Wednesday 21st March 

4AW will visit Forest Rangers on Friday 23rd March 

The children will need to bring wellies, old clothes and waterproof 

coats/trousers to change into. The children may get muddy so please 

don’t send in any of their best clothes! 

 

Reading reminder: 

All reading diaries are handed in on a Monday morning to be checked 

and signed by the class teacher. Please support your child by ensuring 

their diaries are signed and filled in. 

Spellings: 

The spellings for this half term are: 

  arrive calendar famous imagine 

library opposite position separate 

                                        With thanks,  

 

 

Miss Wells       Miss Willcox  Miss Brown 
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